
 

 
 
 

 
Calvary Bruce says YES! 

 
Dear Member, 

 
100% of voting employees at Calvary Bruce have voted Yes in support of your new 
Agreement. This is a great result, even if the turnout of voters was a little low. 
 
You should receive notification from management about what happens next. Basically, 
the agreement now goes through the approval process within the Fair Work Commission. 
This could take some time. 
 
The Health Services Union has requested clarification on when the new pay increases 
and back pay will be paid – our position is immediately, particularly given how long it’s 
taken to get to this point. 
 
Congratulations to all members who have been involved in the bargaining process. 
Though it has taken a long time to get to this point, the outcome has been a very positive 
one. If you see a person who isn’t a union member today, tell them they need to give you 
a pat on the back. Better still, they should join at www.hsu.asn.au/join! 
 
In unity, 
 

 
Gerard Hayes 
Secretary, HSU NSW/ACT/QLD 
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